
 

 

March 19, 2019 

 

Via Electronic Mail 

 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, OH 43215 

 

 

Re: 30 Day Notice for VoIP Numbering  

 Docket No. 10-0884-TP-UNC 

 

 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Staff:  

 

Pursuant to the Federal Communications Commission’s FCC 15-70 Order, which allows interconnected 

VoIP providers to obtain resources directly from the North American Numbering Plan Administrator and/or 

the Pooling Administrator, Vision CTS LLC hereby notifies this Commission of its intent to request the 

resources identified below. We are providing this notice at least 30 days prior to requesting numbers from 

the Numbering Administrators.1 

 

 

In addition, below is our regulatory and numbering contact information as required.2 

 

Regulatory Representative  

Name: Chad Brownfield 

Address: 690 Kintner Parkway North, Sunbury, Ohio  43074-8038 

E-mail: chad.brownfield@vision-tech.net     

Phone: 614-807-5501 

 

Numbering Representative 

Name: Chad Brownfield 

Address: 690 Kintner Parkway North, Sunbury, Ohio  43074-8038 

E-mail: chad.brownfield@vision-tech.net      

Phone: 614-807-5501   

 
 
1 47 CFR § 52.15 (g) (3). 
2 47 CFR § 52.15 (g) (3) (iv).

Applicant’s 
IPES OCN 

NPA Rate Center(s) Initial/Growth Quantity of 
Thousands-Blocks 

Quantity of 
CO Codes 

125J 740 

 

Delaware 

MT Vernon 

Sunbury 

 

 

 1  

125J 740 

 

Sunbury  1  

125J 614 Columbus  1  
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690 Kintner Parkway, Sunbury, Ohio 43074 

740.965.8520 ph  740.965.8522 fax 

www.VisionCTS.com 

 

 

Among other things, Vision CTS LLC is a CLEC in Ohio.  They offer a wide array of services in Ohio, 

including VoIP services.  The numbers they will be obtaining under this OCN are for the use of their Ohio 

VoIP subscribers and these subscribers will all have access to 911 services through these numbers.  Vision 

CTS LLC intends to file a request for numbers with the Pooling Administrator or with NANPA on or about 

May 1, 2019.  

 

Further, we understand that we must provide any changes to the contact information within thirty (30) days. 

 

       

     Respectfully, 

        

     /s/ Matt W. Dean 

        

     Matt W. Dean  

     Regulatory Agent for Vision CTS LLC 

     405-755-8177 x2103 

     mdean@telecompliance.net   

mailto:mdean@telecompliance.net
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